

## HIGH PLAINS CHILDREN'S HOME

and Family Services, Inc.

## "SHAPING LIVES WITH LOVE & HOPE" SINCE 1967

November 16, 2021

9th & Columbia Church of Christ 808 Columbia St Plainview, TX 79072-7252

Receipt # 167514 Amount: \$249.08

## Dear Brethren:

"Happiness is... usually attributed by adults to children, and by children to adults." - Thomas Szasz

Thanks for all that you do for our children!

We appreciate your willingness to give to the work at High Plains. You help bring hope and happiness to the lives of our children and adults with special needs. Thank you for your gift of \$249.08.

I consider myself extremely fortunate to get to spend time with some of the greatest people in the world. From the children at The Haven, to the children in our residential cottages, to the adults with special needs at Pa & Megan's Place, to the amazing staff at High Plains; all of these individuals are very close to my heart. They all fill special roles in the ministry here at HPCH. In addition to everyone on campus, we feel incredibly fortunate to get to work with YOU, as well! Thank you so much for being a special part of what goes on here at The Home.

In our care because He cares,

**Drew Perkins**Executive Director drewp@hpch.org

or Thank your commitment

much be your supporting our

to loving and supporting

which will be a supporting our

to loving and supporting our

which we will be a supporting our

to loving and supporting our

which we will be a supporting our

to loving and supporting our

which we will be a supporting our

to love the supporting our

to

All contributions are tox-deductible as allowable by law. No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.



Ninth & Columbia Church of Christ 808 N Columbia St Plainview, TX 79072-7252

November 17, 2021

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

The holidays are upon us along with the busy schedules that come with the season. Whether you are getting ready for a trip across the state or preparing your home for family and friends, take time to give thanks.

This time of the year is a challenge for our kids on campus. This may be their first thanksgiving without loved ones. The Children's Home of Lubbock rises to the challenge of making sure these kids feel loved through this tough time. 2 Corinthians 9:11 tells us, "You will be enriched in every way so that you can be generous and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God". Thank you for taking on this challenge with us.

Blessings,

/Jimmy Moore President

The Children's Home of Lubbock

PO Box 2824 Lubbock, TX 79408

Pursuant to internal revenue code requirements for substantiation of charitable gifts, The Children's Home of Lubbock provided no goods or services in return for this contribution.

Receipt Number: 19368

Gift of:

\$249.09

Receipt Date:

11/17/2021

From:

Ninth & Columbia Church of Christ

808 N Columbia St Plainview, TX 79072-7252

Thank you for your gift. This is your receipt. Visit us online: www.childshome.org







11/22/2021

Ninth & Columbia Church of Christ 808 N Columbia St Plainview, TX 79072-7252

Dear Brothers and Sisters.

Thank you! Please know that all of us here at NMCCH deeply appreciate your recent gift. Your help makes it possible for NMCCH to do what we do. Simply, we would not exist without the support of people like you. On behalf of the children, the single parent families, and our new mother program, thank you so very much!

Our summer ended on a terrific note, with the fair and 4-H season being a wonderful success for us. It was beautiful to see the kids back in the show rings, and they all did a fantastic job. We're very proud of their hard work and accomplishments. Also, it has been great for kids to get back to school, be in the classroom, and pursue sports and other activities. Being in community is very important for all of us, and the children we serve are no exception.

In my previous quarterly letter I shared that NMCCH was preparing to start a new ministry to provide safe housing, personal support, and educational opportunities for expectant mothers who otherwise would have no safe place to live and care for themselves and their unborn children. We welcomed our first mother into the program this summer, and it was a joyous opportunity to provide her with a stable home. She has been very grateful for this new program, we are happy to share that she recently gave birth to a beautiful baby, and that the mother and baby are both healthy and safe.

As the holiday season approaches, here at NMCCH we are deeply thankful for those people (like you!) who support us in many ways. In our thankfulness, we cannot help but think of the many people who do not have the blessings we have. As we strive to teach these lessons here at the home, our next project for the kids in our cottages will be to build and decorate Thanksgiving boxes to be shared with four needy families in our county. Your support of the work at NMCCH does not only help meet the immediate needs of a child or single parent family or new mother. By supporting NMCCH, you are helping to teach and inspire a new generation to join in the work of helping others who are in need – to become people who, like you, have a heart for others.



Thank you so much for caring!

Blessings to you all—
Aaron Goodmany!!
Executive Director